
 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
 
 

NOTICE OF CLOSE OF RECORD 
 
 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1119, IN THE MATTER OF THE JOINT APPLICATION OF 
EXELON CORPORATION, PEPCO HOLDINGS, INC., POTOMAC ELECTRIC 
POWER COMPANY, EXELON ENERGY DELIVERY COMPANY, LLC AND NEW 
SPECIAL PURPOSE ENTITY, LLC FOR AUTHORIZATION AND APPROVAL OF 
PROPOSED MERGER TRANSACTION, 

 
 

1. This Notice informs the parties and the public that the record in Formal Case No. 
1119 will close on Wednesday, May 27, 2015.  As a result, all public comments concerning the 
proposed merger must be filed in writing directly with the Commission Secretary’s Office on or 
before 5:30 p.m. on that date by mail addressed to Ms. Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, 
Commission Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 1333 H Street, 
NW 2nd Floor, West Tower, Washington, D.C. 20005, by email to Psc-
commissionsecretary@dc.gov, or by hand delivery at the above address.    The Commission will 
not accept for filing any public comments after 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, May 27, 2015.   

2. Note further that the Commission will accept comments only in writing sent by 
mail or email, or by hand delivery, as set forth above.  The Commission will not accept oral 
comments by phone.    

 


